
 

 

1st October 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Super Learning Science Week 
 
On the week beginning Monday 14th October we will be celebrating science with all of the children in 

school during our Super Learning Science Week. This will consist of numerous practical science activities 

organised by the teachers, which are designed to be as fun, interactive and thought-provoking as 

possible.  

 

On Monday 14th October, the children are invited to dress up, if they wish, as either a scientist or 

someone who works using science - they are free to choose!  

 

We are also offering an open invite to any parents/carers/family members who may work in a scientific 

field, to come into their child’s class and tell us all about it! If you fancy this opportunity to wow the 

children with your knowledge and experiences, please contact your child's class teacher either directly or 

via messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk, giving basic details of what you do and when you could 

come in. Seeing how science is used in the real world is always fantastic for the children, so any help 

you are able to give would be greatly appreciated! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Andy Wheeldon 

Science Lead 
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